
 

Rolling Meadows Water Corporation 

P.O. Box 540 

Hurley, New York  12443 

 

 

 October 4, 2012 

 

 

 

Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 

Secretary 

State of New York Department of Public Service 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, New York 12223-1350 

 

Re:   Rolling Meadows Water Corporation - Application to Increase Rates  

 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 

 

  Please accept this package as Rolling Meadows Water Corporation’s formal 

request to increase annual revenues by $87,307 or 19.48%.  It is proposed that these additional 

revenues be collected from all customers on an equal percentage basis, based on metered usage 

with an effective date of February 1, 2013.   

 

  For Staff’s review, I have included the following items: 

 

1) Our comparative and proposed projected income statement with discussions 

based on years 2009, 2010, and 2011. 

 

2) Company background summary. 

 

3) Water usage reports for each of the past 3 years. 

 

4) Proposed Tariff Leaf No. 12, Revision 9 

 

  Additionally, estimates for two needed water main replacement projects in the 

Hurley system are enclosed.  Also, the water storage tank at High Ridge is in need of 

replacement and is expected to cost approximately $23,000.  Funding for these projects need to 

be addressed.  

 

     Please contact me (845) 331-2201 with any questions or comments you might 

have and instruction on how I should proceed. 

 

  Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

  Jeff Vogt, President  

Enc. 
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